
Policy regarding Photographs of Children at football games.  

Club responsibilities. 

 All photographs taken at football matches must be of “action play” ONLY 

 Photographs should not be taken of any child (under 16yrs) at any time unless you 

have gained special permission from the parent or guardian who must be in 

attendance. 

 If permission has been given never use names or addresses of the individual 

photographed. 

 At some events, photographers may be required to gain permission from the clubs 

involved and also the NBFL Committee. 

 Clubs must take full responsibility themselves if they submit photographs to their 

own website. (They are advise to gain the relevant permission)  

 Clubs must gain permission from the NBFL if they wish to submit a photograph 

containing children/child of under the age of 16yrs old to any website associated to 

the NBFL. This must be submitted through the Media relations officer with written 

permission previously gained. 

 Photographs will only be submitted once all relevant information has been received. 

 

NBFL Committee Responsibilities. 

 The NBFL must act accordingly if they receive a complaint regarding the misuse of 

Photographs on any website associated with the North Berks Football League. 

 The NBFL will call upon a club to explain their reasons if they submit a Photograph 

containing u16’s without gaining the required permission from the Media relations 

officer. 

 The NBFL will act accordingly to ensure all clubs act within the rules of the FA. 

 

 


